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City of Chester Holiday Closing &
Residential Garbage Collection
THE OFFICE OF PUBLIC WORKS WILL BE CLOSED ON

FRIDAY, MARCH 29TH & MONDAY, APRIL 1ST FOR THE
EASTER HOLIDAY.

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE FOR RESIDENTIAL GARBAGE COLLECTION
Trash pick up for this Thursday (March 28th) will be picked up Wednesday, March 27th.
We will pick up Friday’s route on March, 28th.

NEXT WEEK
Monday’s route will be picked up on Tuesday, April 2nd.

Tuesday’s route will be picked up on Wednesday, April 3rd.
Back to regular schedule on Thursday, April 4th.

No limbs or debris will be picked up during this schedule.
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The City of Chester offices will be closed Friday, March 29, 2024 for the Easter Holiday.COC
Public Works Department will be closed March 29 and April 1, 2024.
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